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I am opposed to a permit that would allow contaminants (PFAS) that will pollute the waters. As an
Indigenous citizen who supports the land improvements and restoration of the Mni Sota Makoce, I
recognize the dangerous impact contamination can have on the Prairie Island Community and
others who live just downstream. Care of our waters and progress toward the clean up of the
Mississippi River will be stalled by any pollutants and waste dispelled to the river. The restrictions
associated with this permit are set too low. It is of immediate concern that we require a regulation
that will prohibit any contaminants to enter the river. 


